
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

On behalf of 

the staff we’d like 

to thank you for all your 

support, understanding and  

good wishes during this difficult  

year, in these unprecedented times.  

The children have enjoyed their Christmas 

celebrations in school and we are extremely proud 

of each and every one of them for adapting so well to  

all the challenges they have had to encounter. 

Thank you to all the parents who have supported us with donations  

so we could provide treats for the Christmas parties and trop to the cinema.   

A great big thank you to our Friends of School  

for all their hard work and providing  

gifts for all  

the children 

 

 
 

On behalf of our school family, 

we wish you a happy and 

peaceful Christmas 

and New Year. 
 

                                   GOODBYE CHRISTINE 
 
 
 
Today Christine our amazing school 
crossing patrol lady retires after 
more than 30 years’ service. She 
will be missed and we are sad she is 
leaving us.  All the Christ Church 
family would like to wish Christine 
well with her retirement.  
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INTRAHEALTH FLU IMMUNISATION CATCH UP SESSIONS 
If your child missed their flu immunisation, Intrahealth are offering the following catch up sessions.  
Call 0333 358 3397 / Option 1 / Option 1 again for Wigan to book. 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
Congratulations to all our certificate and badge winners.  
Have a lovely Christmas. 
See you in the New Year – don’t be late! 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
On Thursday, we had a lovely surprise visit from Leigh Centurions and The Bridge who were kindly spreading 
Christmas cheer. 

 
 

9-4pm 
21st December  
Charles Street 
Ince 
WA2 2AL 

12-4pm 
19th December  
Dorset Road Enterprise Centre  
Atherton  
M46 9QU  

 



And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

STARS of the Week 
         

 

Reception – Jaxon, Isabella 

Year 1 – Emily, Esme 

Year 2 – All of Year 2 nativity stars 

Year 3 – Myles, Daniel 

Year 4 – Isaac, Ellie 

Year 5 – Benjamin, Lucas 

Year 6 – All of Year 6 
 

 

 

 
     WE WISH YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 
          We return to school on Wednesday 5th January 2021 have a lovely Christmas break 

                  and stay safe everybody. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ping Pong 
Raffle Winner 

 

Niah 
Year 3 

 

Little Red Riding Hood 

 

A pantomime written by and starring 

our very own Mr Southern 

 

Tickets now on sale 

 



 

Don’t forget our sponsored read. 
Merry Christmas 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

CHURCH LINKS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To book please send your name to bookings@christchurchpennington.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


